
Dear Commissioner, 
 
  
 
Please find attached a letter signed by Director General of BUSINESSEUROPE Mr 
Philippe de Buck on free trade agreement between the European Union and Japan. 
 
  
 
You will find attached an annex to the letter. 
 
  
 
The original of the letter has been sent by regular post. 
 
  
 
Yours respectfully, 
 
  
 
Adrian 
 
  
 
  
 
(sent on behalf of) 
 
Adrian van den Hoven 
 
International Relations Director 
 
BUSINESSEUROPE 
 
tel. +32  
 
fax. +32  
 

@businesseurope.eu 
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